
Oregon can and should be a beacon of tolerance and anti-racism for the United States. Our beloved students need the skills and 
knowledge to undertake the great work of healing the deep wound that keeps us separated and hostile as a society. This measure is 
a great starting place. The United States falls short of its potential because of failure to heal the wounds of racism. It's undeniable 
that some racism exists in our state, but Oregonians are mostly tolerant by nature and always willing to be the cutting edge when it 
comes to positive change. Let's do this!


